

| INSPIRE | ΜΟΤΙΥΑΤΕ | PREPARE |  |
|---------|----------|---------|--|
|         |          |         |  |

## LAND OF LINCOLN MULTI DISTRICT PRESIDENT ELECT TRAINING SEMINAR

## **2018 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE**

| Committee Members: Laura Carie, Chair - Present | DG - D 6580  |
|---|--------------|
| Mike Nowobilski - Vice Chair Present            | PDG -D 6510  |
| Larry Pennie - Past Chair - Absent              | PDG - D 6490 |
| Dawn Ard - Secretary - Present                  | D-6490       |
| Wayne Gerlock – Treasurer - Present             | PDG - D 6510 |

| DG 2017-2018      |                  |                        |                   |  |  |
|-------------------|------------------|------------------------|-------------------|--|--|
| Judy Bush         | D-6580 - Present | Larry Howell           | D-6490 – Present  |  |  |
| Jill Pietrusinski | D-6510 - Present | Bryce Adam             | D-6560 - On Phone |  |  |
| DGE 2017-2018     |                  |                        |                   |  |  |
| DGE 2017-2018     |                  |                        |                   |  |  |
| Sue Wright        | D-6580 - Present | Arlene Pennie          | D-6490 - Absent   |  |  |
| Dale Basham       | D-6560 - Present | Janice Alka            | D-6510 - Present  |  |  |
|                   |                  | 2017 2018              |                   |  |  |
| DGN 2017-2018     |                  |                        |                   |  |  |
| Santhana Naidu    | D-6580 - Absent  | Julie Dobski           | D-6490 - Absent   |  |  |
| Gary Hamm         | D-6510 - Present | <b>Charles Shumate</b> | D-6560 – Present  |  |  |
|                   |                  |                        |                   |  |  |

## LOLPETS 2018 CHAIRS

Mike Nowobilski - Program Speaker Chair ( General Session Speakers ) - Present



**Dave Mathews - House of Friendship Chair - Present** 

Mel Weith - Program Chair - Present

**Ron Schettler - PN Training Chair - Present** 

Shari Sherman - Train the Trainer Chair - Present

Bryce Adam & Judy Bush - Co Chairs Sargent at Arms – Present and on phone

Wayne Gerlock & Ron Schettler - Co-Chair Facilities - Present

Call to Order - PDG Laura Carie – Call to order at 12:05pm

Secretaries Report - Dawn Ard – No corrections. 1<sup>st</sup> Charles and 2<sup>nd</sup> Judy, minutes passed.

**Treasurer's Report - PDG Wayne Gerlock - Handout** 

**Old Business:** 

- New Banners (ORDERED) Rotary Balloon out front. 2 large banners for stage. Stand up banners, 2 large banners from Kevin. Rebranded the whole event.
- District Breakouts Rooms Handout assigned For walls please use push pins or command strips. No nails.
- Pattie Greene Hotel Having Stg. of Arms to help clean up rooms between sessions. Room 4 and 5 biggest problem area. Nervous about how the U shaped rooms will work. Menu Vegetarian items. Saturday night St. Patrick's Day party after dinner. Bars out and lead into open house for Districts. DGE to let people know. Display projects and share in rooms.
- Breakout Rooms in the Convention Center U shaped rooms. Less people, so more rooms being used. Want them to leave with some knowledge, not just a Q&A.
- Assistant Governor's training Kevin and David have agenda and will be sending out to AGs and everyone on committee. Will have a test database for Rotary Central, practice lab.
- Main Speakers (DONE)
  - 1. RID Greg Yank (Sunday) Confimed Sunday Lunch
  - 2. Lindsay Boccardo Millennial in Action Confirmed Saturday Morning
  - 3. Ann Lee Hussy End Polio Now Campaign Personal Story -Confirmed –Saturday Night
  - 4. Paul Chappell Topic of Peace Saturday Afternoon
  - 5. Elizabeth Usovicz Public Image Sunday Morning



- 6. Kendall Abby TRF-Evanston -General Session Saturday Lunch
- Breakouts topics- (DONE)
  - 1. ROTARY STORY Social Media/PR Campaign
  - 2. LEADING ROTARY (Leadership/Running Meetings/Planning your year
  - 3. GROWING ROTARY
  - 4. ROTARY SERVICE (projects & fundraising)
  - 5. YOUNG ROTARY (youth exchange/Interact/Rotaract/RYLA & Alumni) Slides? Need for posting and sharing. Mel said he would make some up based on what we have from our area.
- Registration Dawn 6490 Terry M 6510, 6580 Wayne Gerlock and 6560 Terri
- Community Labs set up to help PE's with RCC & DACDB Kendell for Foundation. Shelterbox in front corner, Russell Hampton, National Awards, center round tables and screen in room. Eric L. David has checks for Wayne for those.
- House of friendship Want good present with Global Grants, Story boards in hallway.
- Website update Program needs to be added. PDF files can be loaded to website (handouts from presenters)
- Organizational Chart (NOT DISCUSSING TODAY)
- Newsletter to PE to get them to prepare ( 3 SO FAR) Please give Laura info if you want something in there.
- Do we want to have a mixer of some kind for districts to be more informal
- Bio's and Pictures Where do we stand (DONE)
- SOA Bryce and Judy
- District Breakout Sessions
- President Nominee Training Willing to call people to encouraging them to come.
- EMCEE thoughts on direction (DGE'S WILL DO) -
- Anyevent App Jill will be working on /info will be coming her way Usummit is new app. Code to use 956022, but wait to hand it out until it is live closer to event date. \$199 Get what we pay for. But in future years we can add more features. Will not be able to change items on the fly as of yet. Have Bios, picture, agendas. Post event survey could be on app. Program, sessions and links for DAC and MyRotary.

## **New Business**

• Go over program (spreadsheet) – Mel working on program. Needs corrections sent to him.



- Foundation Books/Kendall In packet for PEs
- Global Grant displays by district Displays in Hallway
- Global Grants Education 30 minutes after dinner Saturday night if any interest 45 Minutes before dinner. Bar will be open and can be attended, not mandatory to attend. 5:45 to 6:15 Saturday night before dinner. Informal.
- Club Size Breakouts 15 minutes Training and 45 minutes Facilitating Flipcharts in each room.
- Need one person from each district to say Pledge & 4 Way Test Need a PE from each district to give the Pledge or 4 Way Test. 6490 Erica T.

Aids for Speakers needed. Can the DGs be the aids for the speakers.

Jaycees group in area to come and visit. Junior Chamber of Commerce group.

Janice – Question on 2<sup>nd</sup> year Presidents, why should they come? New Year, New Theme, Can add their knowledge to the group. New Speakers. New line up of events. New Face.

Other:

Ron – very happy with the change and how we are doing with LOLPETS.

Meeting ended: 2:32pm

Date for next meeting - WE WILL MEET AFTERNOON ON MARCH 16<sup>TH</sup> at 5pm Central TO GO OVER ANY LAST MINUTE ITEMS......EVERYONE WE ARE READY TO PUT ON A FANTASTIC SHOW....LOLPETS 2018